
To:  Faculty Senate Executive Committee 
From:  Faculty Senate Graduate Studies Committee 
Re:  Proposals from the Music Department 
November 1, 2012 
 
At the October 2012 meeting, the Graduate Studies Committee approved proposals from the 
Music Department by unanimous votes.  These three proposals will rename degrees in Early 
Music.  The goal is to rename three existing programs to make the names consistent and clearer. 
 
Proposal to Rename Music Degrees 
Three degrees in the Music Department, the MA in Early Music Performance Practices, the 
DMA in Early Music, and the PhD in Musicology with an emphasis in Early Music Performance 
Practices, were created at different times and given slightly different names, although they all 
have the same focus. The proposals will rename these programs to give them consistent names. 
 
In addition, several years ago, the department hired a specialist in a fortepiano – an instrument 
from a later period than the department had previously included in the Early Music Performance 
curriculum.  The use of the term "Historical Performance Practice" will include this later period. 
 
The resulting proposals seek to rename the three degrees: MA in Historical Performance 
Practice, DMA in Historical Performance Practice, and PhD in Musicology with an emphasis in 
Historical Performance Practice, in accord with these considerations. 
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